
Attempted  robbery  at
Claremont Court – appeal for
witnesses

Following an attempted robbery at
Claremont  Court,  just  off  East
Claremont Street, on 28 September,
police  are  seeking  the  public’s
help.
The incident took place at 10.50pm on Tuesday 28 September
2021 at a property in Claremont Court where the victims, a
couple in their 60s were approached and threatened by three
males who arrived and then left on a motorbike..

The suspects are described as follows:

Suspect 1
Male, Asian appearance, with Scottish accent, around 6ft tall,
of medium build and clean shaven. He was wearing dark clothing
and possibly wearing a hat.

Suspect 2 
Male, described as either Asian or African appearance, with a
Scottish accent, around 5’10, of medium build and possibly
clean shaven. He was wearing dark clothing and possibly a hat.

Suspect 3
Male around 6ft tall, of medium build. He was wearing a dark
coloured motor cycle helmet, dark coloured clothing and dark
coloured gloves.

Detective Sergeant Oliver Healy, from Edinburgh CID, said: “It
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is thankful that the victims were not injured as a result of
this incident, however they were left badly shaken.

“We are appealing for anyone who was in the Claremont Court,
Claremont Street, Broughton Road or Logie Green Road areas on
the evening of 28th September, and believes they may have seen
the suspects in question to please come forward. We are also
keen  to  speak  with  any  motorists  with  potential  dash  cam
footage from the area at that time.

“Anyone with information should call police on 101, quoting
incident 3657 of 28 September 2021. Alternatively, you can
call Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111, if you wish to remain
anonymous.”


